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DPC Circular Letter No. 02 of 2025                        29th May, 2025 
 
The Presidents/ Chief Executives 
All Banks 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
Member Institutions of Deposit Protection Corporation (DPC) 

 
This is with reference to DPC Circular Letter No. 01 of 2025 dated May 27, 2025 on the subject. 

2. The State Bank of Pakistan has notified the de-scheduling of Silkbank Limited as a banking 
company with effect from the close of business on March 10, 2025 vide Notification No. 
BPRD/ABLD/2025/1253.  
 

3. Consequently, Silkbank Limited ceases to be a member institution of DPC with effect from 
the date of its de-scheduling mentioned above. 
 

4.   Accordingly, the updated list of member institutions is enclosed at the Annexure. 
 

     
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Sd/- 

     
(Muhammad Akmal) 
Managing Director 

 
 

Annexure: List of Member Institutions of Deposit Protection Corporation 
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